
 

 

 
29th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Key Stage 4 Pathways Evening 
 
You are invited to attend our Key Stage 4 Pathways Evening on Thursday 22nd February at 
7pm. This event is for all of our Year 9 students and their parents to share information about the 
curriculum that will be studied in Years 10 and 11. This includes the subject option choices that 
will need to be made by each student.  
 
The evening will involve a presentation outlining the Key Stage 4 curriculum including the core 
subjects that your child will study and the choices available to them. There will also be an 
opportunity to talk to teachers from the different subjects we offer. As part of the evening, you 
will be given an information booklet outlining what each subject has to offer and a subject 
choices form for your child. 
 
To allow plenty of time to make these important decisions, the deadline for their subject choices 
is Friday 22nd March. Choices can be submitted online up to this date. There will be a special 
assembly for our Year 9 students about the Pathways process next week.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at this upcoming event. In the past, both students and parents 
have found this event to be extremely helpful when making their choices.   
 
Please could you confirm attendance using this link: https://forms.office.com/e/DcwE60B5ea  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
   
 
Mr C West  
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/DcwE60B5ea

